
the  little  fledgling  will
leave its nest

We are just birds, we build nests for our eggs to hatch and
keep them warm until our fledglings arrive. When its time a
gentle push is given to the fledgling to leave the comfort of
its coop, only to recreate its own. The birds show no signs of
grief when their little ones leave, as they know its only a
cycle, then why do humans lament? Is it because as humans we
are  much  more  clingy,  much  more  emotionally  attached,  or
simply we just don’t know how to adjust to change.

Change is progress I would say, it is an indicator to not only
growth of others but also self growth. However in our cases,
unlike birds, we do not need to leave the past completely
behind but only allow the past to become a beautiful reminder
of tomorrow. Our days to come can hence be planned in such a
way that we allow for the easy exit of our young ones and at
the same time we also are able to normalise the different
situation.

It will be time for me also to bid ” cu soon take care” soon,
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very soon to my own fledgling. I will see the flight of my
young one, only to welcome the change with cheer both for him
and me. While he carves his own journey, I know that new
meanings of the situation can be given by me alone. This
itself is giving me the eagerness to look forward for the new
times to come. There is no fear in my heart and why should
there be I wonder? No, I don’t have any ready made answers nor
ready plans. All I have is a happy, contented heart to see now
the young ones leave and the new emerging times to come to be
happy for his occasional returns and my own abode to be.

For me the fact that I can see my young one leave without any
fear but with a sense of joy and the fact that I will find
myself  in  a  contented  space  calls  for  happiness.  That
happiness will allow me to explore and create new meanings for
myself. Its going to be now a state of creating new dreams for
me to draw and colour in myriad formations. The staircase to
my new starlit world is within my steady and happy gait.


